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Dear Candidate,  
  
Thank you for your interest in our vacancy at Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School. Please find enclosed the 
job description and person specification, which provides further information.   
  
As a school, we are strongly committed to continuing professional development for all our staff.   The 
successful applicant would be a member of a supportive and committed team.   
  
As a school we continue to strive for ways to enrich the curriculum and educational opportunities offered to 
our children preparing them with skills for life in the 21st Century whilst ‘making the memories’. Alongside 
this commitment, the school has recently expanded to two form entry and we have seen a huge increase in 
pupil numbers since December 2012.  In September 2013 we were judged as Outstanding across all areas by 
Ofsted and also in our RE Inspection.  As a result, Sacred Heart gained the accredited status as a National 
Teaching School.  In August 2015 we became part of The Romero Catholic Academy with 7 other schools 
forming a Multi-Academy Company. 
 
I strongly recommend that you visit the school, prior to submitting your application, so that you can find out 
more about us. I would be only too happy to meet with you, discuss the position, and show you around the 
school.   You can visit our school website for more information www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk  
 
The closing date (12:00pm) and shortlisting will take place on Monday 5th March.  Applications welcomed 
via email to our Office Managers at recruitment@sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk or written format delivered to 
the school. A confirmation email will be sent for applications received. If you do not receive this, please 
contact the school to ensure your application has been received.  As part of the recruitment process, 
shortlisted candidates will be observed teach and interviewed; further details will follow if you are successful.    
 

If you would like further information about the school or the vacancy, please do not hesitate to contact me 
and I will be pleased to help.  
 
Thank you for your interest.   
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Madia 
Principal  
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